
 
 
The Honorable Zack Stephenson, Chair 
Minnesota House Commerce Committee 
Room 509, State Office Building 
St. Paul, MN 55155-1232 
 
Re: 10K Brewing testimony on HF 1192 (Olson) 
 
Dear Chair Stephenson and Members of the Committee: 
 
As one of the smallest breweries in the State of Minnesota, 10K Brewing would greatly benefit from HF 
1192. We do not distribute our product outside of our Taproom and the 750ml/64oz off-sale vessel size is 
a limiting factor in our business’s growth. Customers are demanding smaller more manageable containers 
for our beer in the range of 12oz/16oz rather than a giant vessel that needs to be completed in one 
setting. HF 1192 is a safer option for off-sale and will promote the growth of breweries of all sizes across 
the State and help us stay competitive with neighboring States. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jesse Hauf 
Owner 
10K Brewing 
Anoka | 11 Employees 
  


